
 
 

FACULTY RECRUITMENT SERVICES 
NON-MEMBER SCHOOL CONFIRMATION OF   

NONDISCRIMINATION POLICIES 
 

For Fee Paid Law Schools and Non-Member Schools 
 
 
The AALS Executive Committee requires all schools participating in the AALS Faculty 

Recruitment Services, including the Faculty Appointments Register, Faculty Recruitment 
Conference, and Placement Bulletin, to comply with the following nondiscrimination policy: 
 
All institutions participating in AALS Faculty Recruitment Services (Faculty Appointments 
Register, Faculty Recruitment Conference, and Placement Bulletin) confirm that they will not 
discriminate on the ground of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, gender (including identity 
and expression) age, disability, or sexual orientation with respect to hiring, continuation, 
promotion and tenure in connection with their use of these services.   
 

By signing below, you are affirming that your law school or organization complies with 
this nondiscrimination policy for the Faculty Recruitment Services.  If you are not in compliance 
with the non-discrimination policy of AALS, please submit your policy and describe how it 
differs from the AALS policy. 
 
            
Signature of Dean 
 
            
Printed Name of the Dean 
 
            
Name of the Law School 
 
            
Date 
 
 
 

Please upload and submit by May 4, 2018 using 
the Online Submission Form  

https://aalsweb.wufoo.com/forms/zq681uk0aqbx5r/

